
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls on Al-Hikma Karbala leaders to visit fields, provide
available services to citizens

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with several organizational

leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement in the Holy City of Karbala during His Eminence’s visit

to the city on 14/12/2022. 

H.E. commended their high discipline and dedication in defending Iraq in all fields, stressing

the importance of introducing Al-Hikma’s national project, and called to communicate, interact,

and work with people to serve them with what is available.

H.E. pointed out the history to which each member of the Al-Hikma belongs to. H.E. stated that

it is a pristine and effective history in the pivotal stages of Iraq's history, and explained

the nature of political variables and Al-Hikma role in bringing political groups together to

exit this political impasse.


